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The RPCA
Website is Live!

Our new site is now live—your
go-to for news, events, and
everything RPCA.

📍 Visit www.riopinarca.com to
stay connected and informed.

Unauthorized repairs to the Madeira entrance sign were made by
a third party subcontractor, creating a bigger issue than we
began with. We are actively working with the primary contractor
to address and resolve the damage.

Meanwhile, the obsolete traffic light poles that cluttered the area
have been fully removed – progress that we’re happy to see.

Madeira Entrance

bit.ly/rpca-nextdoor

bit.ly/rpca-fb

Rio Pinar Flooding Project Update

A contractor has been secured to begin the next phase of
drainage improvements approved by the county and stormwater
management.

Work is expected to begin within the next few weeks and we will
keep you updated on their progress as things are completed.

The county is also planning to reconnect the canal to the wetland
on the west side using in-house crews – a move designed to
further drain excess water the way the canal did many years ago.

While it’s taken time, we’re finally seeing progress ahead of this
year’s hurricane season.Hurricane Season Prep

you can now pay online

Paying your annual $100
dues just got easier. 

Scan this QR Code to pay
your dues in seconds.

Hurricane season officially starts on June 1 and runs through
November. That means that the time to prepare, make a plan and
be alert is now. 

‘Florida Health’ has already provided some updated information
around hurricane and severe weather procedures for our state,
including help lines and important websites which can be found
here: https://bit.ly/hurricane2025

After 2024’s Hurricane Helene - the deadliest to hit the U.S.
mainland since Katrina in 2005 - Sen. Scott and meteorologist Jim
Cantore recently teamed up to urge Florida’s residents to prepare
today.

Their address highlights making evacuation plans, supply
checklists as well as clearing yard debris early. You can view the
full address here: https://bit.ly/scott-cantore

Advertise Your Local Business Here

Are you a business owner? We’re opening ad space in our digital
and print newsletters. Promote your products or services every
month with a 6- or 12-month banner option.

For details, email riopinarca@gmail.com.
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